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Rommel Earns Perdue Leadership Award 

The Executive Advisory Council of Salisbury University’s Franklin P. Perdue School of 
Business recently recognized Dave Rommel for his contributions to the mid-Atlantic 
business community, presenting him with the award. 

Read More 

https://www.salisbury.edu/academic-offices/business/newsletter.aspx
https://www.salisbury.edu/news/article/2018-11-13-Rommel-Earns-Perdue-Leadership-Award
https://www.salisbury.edu/news/article/2018-11-13-Rommel-Earns-Perdue-Leadership-Award


Fall Ratcliffe Shore Hatchery Winners 
Announced 

The fall 2018 Ratcliffe Shore Hatchery competition drew 13 entrants throughout the mid-
Atlantic and awarded $92,000 in prize money. 

Read More 

Sad News 

Carole Ratcliffe, of the Ratcliffe Foundation, passed away on November 10, 2018. She will 
be greatly missed. 

Read More 

https://www.salisbury.edu/news/article/2018-10-31-Fall-Ratcliffe-Shore-Hatchery-Winners-Announced
https://www.salisbury.edu/news/article/2018-10-31-Fall-Ratcliffe-Shore-Hatchery-Winners-Announced
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/Carole-Ratcliffe.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/Carole-Ratcliffe.html


14th Annual Shore Fraud Conference Held 

The conference has grown from a half-day event with 60 attendees to this year’s 
conference with a sellout of 300+ professionals in attendance. 

Read More 

Community Leadership Panel Presented by 
Career Advisory Board 

The event held on November 13 included Salisbury Mayor Jacob Day, Jenni Pastusak of 
D3 Corporation, Tony Hubbard of KPMG and Chris Hayes of Snowden Lane Partners, 
with Brad Gillis as the moderator. 

Read More 

https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/14th-Shore-Fraud.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/14th-Shore-Fraud.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/Community-Leadership-Panel.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/Community-Leadership-Panel.html


 

PSB Supports Toys for M.B.A. Program Accepts 
Tots Program Consulting Submissions 

The Perdue School is collecting new, unwrapped Our M.B.A. program project consulting course is 
toys and books until December 14. adding a virtual team component by managing 

projects at a distance, allowing organizations to 
work with our students outside of the Salisbury, Read More 
MD, area. 

Read More 

Applications Being Accepted for 
M.B.A. Program

We currently offer two delivery formats, hybrid (in classroom and online) and online (100% online). 

Read More 

In the Spotlight 

Click here to read about recent faculty and student happenings. 

A Look Ahead 

December 19 
Commencement 

December 24-January 1 
Winter Break 

STAY CONNECTED 

 SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 

sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 

https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/toys-for-tots.html
https://www.salisbury.edu/news/article/2018-10-23-SU-MBA-Program-Accepts-Consulting-Submissions
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/Applications-Bein-%20Accepted-for-Fall-2019-MBA-Program.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/12-2018/In-The-Spotlight.html
https://www.facebook.com/Perdue-School-of-Business-at-Salisbury-University-326760409426/
https://twitter.com/perdueschool
https://www.instagram.com/perdueschool/
https://www.salisbury.edu/academic-offices/business/aacsb-accreditation.aspx
http://www.salisbury.edu/equity/



